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COMMUNITY SURVEY

For more information on this planning effort,

please visit:

www.hendersoncountync.gov/planning/page/

hickory-nut-gorge-recovery-plan

This survey is open to ALL community members who
live, work, or own property in the Hickory Nut Gorge in
Henderson County, comprised of Bat Cave and
Gerton, that were impacted by Hurricane Helene who
wish to provide input.

In response to damage caused by Hurricane Helene in
Hickory Nut Gorge, the Henderson County Planning
Department is creating a Recovery Plan for sections of
Henderson County located within the area. 
 
The Hickory Nut Gorge Recovery Plan is long-term,
looking 5 - 10 years into the future. The County is hosting
a public meeting to seek input on potential plan
recommendations.


